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Diary Dates 

Tues 18th April  1.30-3.30 Mini Multi Skills for pre-school children aged 3+ 

Wed 19th April   9.10  Easter Celebration Assembly in School 

Mon 24th April  9.00  Class 1 Sun Awareness 

Stars of the Week 

Congratulations to :- 

Class 1 : Jimbob Southwell, Megan Wilcock and Seth Wilcock 

Class 2 : Guy Jenkinson, Amy Saville and Ted Smith 

 

Today we say goodbye to Mrs Francis, who has been with us at school since          
September. We wish her well and good luck in the future. 

 

Bingo Tonight  

Eyes down at 6.00pm. Admission £2.50 includes bingo a hotdog and a drink. 
There will also be a cake stall at half time and a raffle.  

 

Yr 3 & 4 Football Tournament 

Congratulations to Daniel, Alice, Martha, Grace, Guy and Dylan who tried so hard and played so 
well at the football tournament on Wednesday, they didn’t win this time but they had lots of fun 
and were a credit to the school. 

Class 2 Trip 

Class 2 have been learning all about “Mummies” recently and their trip to Burnley Museum on 
Thursday certainly reinforced their learning. Ask the children about it, they certainly have some 
interesting facts especially about brains!! 

Parent Governor 

We are delighted to inform you that the vacancy of parent governor has now been filled and we 
thank Mrs Angela Spar for supporting school in this role. 

Caterpillar Group - relaunching as Mini Multiskills afternoon. 

Please spread the word that the pre-school (from aged 3) mini-multiskill afternoon will 
launch on Tuesday 18th April. 

The new format with teacher led activities and mini multi-skills sessions for children over 3 years 
old will launch on Tuesday 18th April from 1.30-3.30pm. No parent involvement is needed and 
there will be no charge for these sessions. Please encourage friends to drop off their children for 
these fun filled afternoons. Joggers and trainers for these sessions are requested. 

Sainsburys Vouchers 

Please pester everyone you know to collect Sainsbury’s active kids vouchers and send them into 
school. The more we collect the better the equipment we can claim. 

Easyfundraising Website 

Please see the attached letter for a fantastic way to support and earn money for school every time 
you purchase something online. It’s easy to set up and costs nothing to join. Log on to 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/  

65 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend especially Mum’s and Grandma’s despite 
one hour less in bed! 

W/C 27th March 2017 

Mon 27th  3.45-5.00 Yr 5 & 6 Handball Tournament at GCA 

Tues 28th   1.00  Reception & Yr 6 Heights & Weights 

Weds 29th  10.30  Swimming 

   3.30 – 4.30 After School Clubs - Dodgeball and Tag Rugby 

Thurs 30th  3.30 – 4.30  After School Clubs - Football and Tri-Golf 

Fri 31st    3.10  Celebration Assembly 

   3.30  School closes for Easter  


